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Oregonians have already suffered from some of the worst air quality in the nation due 

to diesel pollution.  If the state grants a two year delay, many more will needlessly 

suffer and die. What kind of message do we tell our children when we choose to 

delay rules that we know will keep them healthy?  Please take a stand and oppose 

HB 3119 and SB 509. 

  


